
 

October 14, 2022 

 

Presently our HOA has an agreement with Summit Broadband to provide Television and Internet 
services.  The fee for this is included in everyone’s HOA payments.  Effective February 1, 2023 your 
Internet speed will automatically increase from 100/100 to 250/250.  No increase in cost for this 
increase in speed.   

Two things, you will benefit if you are using Summit Broadband.  If you are not using this service you can 
change by contacting Summit Broadband at 239-444-0400.  Some homeowners have continued to keep 
their previous vendor.  If you have purchased your residence in Heritage Greens after the vendor was 
changed, February 1, 2018 you could not be using Summit Broadband.  

Enjoy this upgrade. 

Ed Potenza  

Chairman of the Heritage Greens Communication Committee 

Members 

David Tirado 

Bill Hollowsky 

Leo Dillon (moved out of Heritage Greens) 

John Jordan (moved out of Heritage Greens) 

 

 


